
From: Veldran, Katherine
Required: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Forestry Commission
Location:

When: 6/2/2014 - 6/3/2014

------------
From:        Carroll, John
Sent:        Thursday, October 10, 2013 3:17 PM
To:        Veldran, Katherine
Subject:        Forestry Commission

Katherine,

 

Please let Senator Alexander know that we have all the information we need for Mr. Neville’s 
appointment to the Forestry Commission, and we look forward to processing his paperwork in June.

 

Thanks,

 

John P. Carroll, Esq.

Director of Boards and Commissions

Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, SC 29201

Office: 803.734.5086

Work Cell: 803.201.3423
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